
 
 

 
 

Friday 14th September 2018 

Dear Parent of EYFS, 

  

Your child is now bringing books home to share with you. Initially these books may not have any words.   Please 

encourage your child to make up their own stories about the pictures.   

 

We are also sending home words for your child to learn (in the brown envelope at the front of your child’s yellow 

reading record) 

 

We suggest you use varied activities to help the learning process.  

 

Suggested activities may include:- 

 

 Reading the words 
 

 Displaying the words around the house e.g. on fridge, wardrobes etc 
 

 Playing reading games e.g. fish or snap 
 

 Looking for the words in books e.g. library books, story books etc 
 

 Writing the word as part of a sentence 
 

Please feel free to use the words in any other appropriate way. 

 

When we are happy that your child is confident with these words new ones will be added and they may be given a 

book that has some of these words in so they can practise them.   

Attached are some ideas for reading with you child and information about changing reading books. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Jodie Waters and Justine Watkins 

 

 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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